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Lifting of the Temporary Suspension of Flights from the Philippines to Cambodia

The Ministry of Health of Cambodia announced in a press statement the lifting
of the temporary suspension of direct flight it previously imposed on Malaysia,
Indonesia, and the Philippines on 11 August 2020. The removal of the suspension took
effect immediate on the day of the release of the statement on 23 October 2021.

The press release also stressed that the decision to lift the flight suspension is
part of the bid to reopen the country and resume economic activities in all sectors,
including aviation and air transportation, in the context of Covid-19.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

RNARD P. OLALIA

Administrator
29 October 2021
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Sources: Ministry of Information of Cambodia (information.gov.kh)
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